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Brad Goss’s comments were noted in a recent St. Louis Post-Dispatch article, "St.
Charles County should halt proposed 500-home subdivision, commission says."
Relative to his representation of KM Investment Group IV and their residential
development plans in St. Charles County, Brad’s statement addressed county
resident's concerns of the pending proposal which would include a pledge to
keep 126 acres of the area as untouched natural green space.

The full article can be read on the St. Louis Post-Dispatch website.


